
 

Dear Incoming JETs, 

 

Hello and welcome to Fukushima! We here at FuJET are excited to meet you 

all and hope your moving-to-a-whole-other-country process up until this point has 

gone smoothly! 

 

Attached with this letter is the FuJET’s 2021 Don’t Panic Guide. This guide 

will give you extra information on various things pre-departure, as well as guides on 

working as an ALT and living in Fukushima in general. We hope that this will serve 

you well as you tie up any loose ends and continue preparing for your departure. 

 

Throughout your time in Japan, please feel free to use FuJET as a resource 

and contact us if ever you have questions or concerns. FuJET is the Fukushima 

branch of AJET, a national organization run by JETs that works to provide 

professional and emotional support to current JETs. We also plan a number of 

events throughout the year, including a trip to Sapporo for the Snow Festival and a 

canyoning and river rafting trip, among others.  

 

Due to COVID-19 and the uncertainties that come along with it, some of the 

events on our lineup may be changed or cancelled. We shifted our focus from other 

prefectures to exploring Fukushima. We will host at least two events a month, one 

online and in person. So far, in summer, we have hosted a lot of hikes.  

 

You can find additional information about FuJET and life in Fukushima in 

general on our website: https://fujet.org/. Please also join the Fukushima ALTs 

Facebook group to stay up to date on events in Fukushima and keep in touch with 

other JETs. We are also very active on Instagram, fukushimajet, so please give us a 

follow.  

 

 Feel free to reach out to us with any questions you may have! Welcome 

again, and enjoy your Fukushima life! 

 

 Best regards, 

 

 Marc Borcena     

FuJET President     

 fujetcouncil@gmail.com 

  

https://fujet.org/

